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An Invitation to our Open Days 

We would like to invite each and every family to a special Open Day next week.  

From Monday 8th November, we will be hosting a series of open days for parents so that you 

can celebrate  your child’s work and enjoy  a tour of the new specialist provision (Treetops) 

at the same time. Below is a list that sets out the Open Days dates for each year group.  

Monday 8th November Year 3  

Tuesday 9th November Year 6  

Wednesday 10th November Year 2 

Thursday 11th November Year 4 

Friday 12th November Year 5 

Monday 15th November Year 1 

Tuesday 16th November Reception 

On your child’s Open Day, you will need to bring your child to school in the morning via the  

new Treetops entrance (this will be signposted from the playground). Please be aware that 

you will not be able to access your child’s classroom on this day, nor will it be possible to ac-

cess Treetops via the school’s main office. Your child’s class teacher and support staff will be 

there to meet your child and take them to class once the Open Day sessions are over.  

Once inside, we will ask adults and children to follow the one way system. Your child’s school 

books will be available to look at and we will be offering free light refreshments to be en-

joyed in the new courtyard.  In addition, there will be the opportunity to complete a ques-

tionnaire about your experience of Blackthorn Primary. 

At the end of the school day, your child will need to be collected from Treetops. This will al-

low parents to stay and look around whether in the morning or at collection time. If your 

child is in Years 5 and 6 and has permission to walk home, then this will still apply. We do, 

however, very much hope that our parents of children in Years 5 and 6 will be able to join us 

to celebrate their children’s work.  
 

Morning Open Day Session—8:30am to 9:00am 

Afternoon Open Day Session—3:00pm to 3:30pm 
 

Covid Precautions: 

Staff will be wearing masks and we recommend that parents and carers might like to do the 

same. Hand sanitiser and wipes will be used on all surfaces. In addition, the building will be 

thoroughly ventilated, a one way system will operate and we ask that refreshments are en-

joyed outside with rubbish disposed of in the large black bin. If you or your child have Covid 

symptoms, please follow the government guidance, do not attend the Open Day and book a 

PCR test.  

We look forward to seeing you all and sharing your child’s achievements and hard work.  


